
TOWN OF CEDAR LAKE, LAKE COUNTY, INDIANA MINUTES OF
THE CEDAR LAKE UNSAFE BUILDING DEPARTMENT

July 18, 2012
Public Meeting 6:30 PM at the Cedar Lake Town Hall

The Unsafe Building Department for The Town of Cedar Lake held its regular public meeting on July 18,

2012. The meeting was called to order at approximately 6:30 p.m. Members present were: Diane Cusack,

and  Greg  Parker.  Staff  present  was:  Town  Manager  Ian  Nicolini  and  Recording  Secretary  Jen

Montgomery, and Town Attorney Tim Kuiper.

New Business

Commissioners Discussion: None

Public Comment: None

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:00 p.m.   
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